
 
Please Note Change of Address for Our Next 
Melbourne Weekend Seminar – Alternative 

Sexuality and the Church 
 July 18 to 19, 2014 

 
Because of circumstances beyond our control, due to the seminars theme, it has been 

necessary to obtain a change of venue.  
 

The new location for the seminar is –  
 

Heathmont Baptist Church 
78 Cuthbert St, Heathmont, Victoria 

Melways Maps: 63  H 2  
 

The venue provides us with kitchen facilities, dining area, Cry Room and Children’s 
Meeting Room (For primary school aged children on Sabbath morning).  

 
Parking:  All parking must be in church car park at rear of church.  Council 

regulations prohibit on street parking. 
 

Very Important: 
Because the unavailability of the venue we initially advertised was not advised to 
us until after we had prepared and delivered the first round of advertising for the 
seminar, the advertising brochures already distributed contain the incorrect venue 
information for the Melbourne program.   
If you have distributed invitations from the first round of advertising the people 
receiving this information need you to now provide them with the correct address 
for the venue we have had to transfer to. 

 
We regret any inconvenience that this may cause. 

 
Sunday 20th July 7pm program will still be held at Steps to Life Studios 

15 Industrial Park Drive Lilydale    
03 9739 4093 


